
Dear Friend of Rose House:

I am thrilled to share some great news with you. Rose House has been approved to build a new, 
affordable housing complex for 12 adults with special needs in beautiful Chester Township, NJ!

With gratitude,

Tom Mitchell, CEO

2024 Year-End Appeal

19
99 – 2024

Silver
Anniversary

Double Your
Giving Impact!

Creating the forever homes that make dreams come true for those with special needs

Rose House has partnered with Double the Donation to 
make your contribution go even further. While making an 
electronic transaction using the QR code above, a search 
field will enable you to see if your employer will match 
your donation!

For additional information or questions, please call
(973) 984-0006, x121 or email contact@therosehouse.org.
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The forever home in Chester Township, NJ

For 25 years, Rose House has provided 
housing and 24/7 care for adults with 
developmental disabilities throughout 
Morris County, NJ. The new housing 
complex will be our seventh forever home. 

We now need support from our community more than ever. Please help us raise the funds 
needed to make this project come to life through a tax-deductible donation.  

Together we can make this dream come true for those who need it most. This holiday season, 
please consider helping Rose House continue to make a positive impact on those with special 
needs with a donation. Your kindness and generosity can truly change lives.

1. Send a check in the enclosed envelope
2. Scan the QR code for electronic contributions
3. Venmo: @RoseHouseNJ

3 Options to make a difference:

Maryann
and Beverly,
Budd Lake


